
3rd December 2008 
 

Public Question Time 
 

AVM Don Attlee said he had contacted Steve Densham regarding flooding problems in 
Hemyock but cannot get any reply. He asked Mr.Radford, County Councillor, if he could 
get the County Council to reply to e.mails, letters etc. 
Mr.Radford said he got County Councillors to come out to villages to attend parish 
Council meetings purely because they do not answer letters. 
Mrs.Stallard suggested we go to the Scrutiny Committee as the situation is getting 
ridiculous. 
AVM Don Attlee said they need to change their policy regarding answering 
correspondence. 
Mr.Radford to find out who the chairman of the Scrutiny Committee is. 


